AT,
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, i

5th February, 1954,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 10th
December last and ny reply of the 17th respecting
the Steansr "GULFWAX®, I shail be glad to learn
how this e¢ase now stands as regards the carrying
out of the Special Survey.

I shall be glad to learn the Owners! intentiens
regarding the Roiler Survey which became due at the
end of last month,

Yours fhithfully;

Clerk to the
Classification Comalttee,

£i

¥

NS,

The Secrctary,
NEW YORE,
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